Budget Hearing
September 18, 2025
7:00 PM

BUDGET HEARING: Mayor Patricia Showalter called the Budget Hearing to order at 7:00 p.m.
with Council members present: Scott Corsair, Jeff Werth, Cindy Fuentes-Ummel,
Mike Tyrell and Bev Hall. City Clerk Dibbie LeDoux was also in attendance.

Discussion was held concerning the proposed 2026 Budget. Mayor Showalter
asked if there were any comments, questions, or objections. There were none,
Cindy Fuentes-Ummel made the motion to adopt the proposed 2026 Budget
lowering the mil levy from 79.477 in 2025 to 73.500, seconded by Jeff Werth
Motion carried unanimously.

Mayor Showalter closed the hearing at 7:15 PM.



